TIMBER CREEK REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL ERIAL, NEW JERSEY 08081

PRINCIPAL'S MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mrs. Jean Grubb

FROM:

Mrs. Mae F. Robinson

RE:

Recommendation - Donation from Highland Youth Soccer

Repair/Improvement of Goal Mouths

DATE:

March 20, 2015

Vice Principal Robert Milavsky is recommending acceptance of a donation up to \$1,000 from the Highland Youth Soccer Club to re-sod the goal mouths on our fields. The soccer club president and vice president will work in close proximity with Timber Creek's maintenance department until the project comes to fruition. The labor will be completed by TC's grounds department during the spring 2015.

I agree with Mr. Milavsky's recommendation to accept this donation and request Board of Education approval.

MR/dmr

c: R. Milavsky J. Gallagher

File



BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

TIMBER CREEK REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 501 Jarvis Road, Erial, New Jersey 08081 (856) 232-9703 Fax (856) 232-5267



MRS. MAE F. ROBINSON, PRINCIPAL

MR. ROBERT DIMAULO, JR., VICE-PRINCIPAL MR. SAMUEL FIERRA, VICE-PRINCIPAL

MR. ROBERT MILAVSKY, VICE-PRINCIPAL MR. GARRY SAUNDERS, VICE-PRINCIPAL

ENGAGING STUDENTS, FOSTERING ACHIEVEMENT, INSPIRING EXCELLENCE

To:

Mae Robinson

From:

Robert Milavsky

Re:

Donation from HYSC

Date:

March 18, 2015

I had a meeting with Highland Youth Soccer Club President Greg Wiesome and Vice President Dan Clancy about two weeks ago. They recognize our cooperation with HYSC using our fields and would like to help repair and improve our current conditions.

They would like to donate material and labor (Approximately \$1,000 value) to re-sod our goal mouths as they usually get chewed up and damaged the most during our season. I would like them to work with our maintenance staff during this process so everyone is on the same page. Attached you will find the letter form Dan Clancy requesting the donation of material and labor.

CC:

Frank Torcasio John Gallagher Sean Ortzman



Since 1993

46 Fawn Hollow Lane, Mullica Hill, NJ 08062 www.hysc.org

President

Greg Wiesmore

Vice President

Dan Clancy

Dear Mr. Milavsky,

General Commissioner

Matt Valente

Highland Youth Soccer Club would like to donate material and labor to re-sod the goal boxes on the Junior Varsity Soccer field this Spring 2015.

SJSL Rep Mike Kelley

We will work with you and your staff to coordinate the best time for us to get this work done.

SJGSL Rep Jennifer Storer

Thanks,

Registrar

Susan Whited

Daniel Clancy Vice President

Treasurer Brian Savacool Highland Youth Soccer Club

609-233-0570

Intramural Commissioner Mohamed Bah

General Secretary Ramona Atkins

Recording Secretary Lisa Freeman

Membership Commissioner Joseph Foley

Board Member at Large Sandeep Mehtani

AFFILIATED WITH:







